STATE OF FLORIDA



Office of the Governor

THE CAPITOL
TALLAHASSEE 32301

August 2, 1983

Dr. Jon S. Bailey Department of Psychology Florida State University Tallahassee, Florida 32306

Dear Dr. Bailey:

Thank you for your letter of July 27 inviting me to attend the Third Annual Meeting of the Florida Association for Behavior Analysis on September 15-16.

I would like very much to attend; however, due to prior commitments, I will be unable to do so. I am glad to see that Secretary David Pingree will be participating on the program, I am sure he will do an excellent job.

You have my appreciation for the invitation, and best wishes for a successful meeting.

With kind regards,

Governor

Sincerely

BG/bsp



Office of Governor Bob Graham

THE CAPITOL

TALLAHASSEE 32301



Dr. Jon S. Bailey Department of Psychology Florida State University Tallahassee, Florida 32306